
 

National Company Law Tribunal - Chennai Bench 

Notice 

29.08.2020 

 

      In pursuance of notice dated 25.08.2020, it was 

informed that NCLT Chennai Bench will remain closed for 

the period from 25.08.2020 to 28.08.2020. 

     Since the preventive measures were carried out in the 

premises, it is now informed that NCLT Chennai Bench 

will be functioning from 31.08.2020. However, it is 

clarified that only urgent applications will be heard 

through video conferencing from 01.09.2020 to 

04.09.2020 and the parties are directed to file documents 

through email to the Registry of this Tribunal by 

mentioning the subject title “VERY URGENT” 

     The next date of hearing for the regular matters will be 

intimated later. 

 

By Order 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 


